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related passenger car parking. In this regard, Holiday Extras Limited are willing to assist the 

Applicant, wherever possible, should they be called upon. 

 

The destruction of the Terminal 2 Multi Storey Car Park has implications with respect to the 

DCO application, not least in terms of a loss in the number of car parking spaces to be 

provided on-airport, and measures needed to ensure future supply is commensurate with 

recent on-airport passenger car parking provision. It will have an impact on expected modal 

share considerations in the short term, including the ability to which public transport access 

to LLA will be able to recover in the aftermath of the Covid 19 pandemic. It is likely to have 

adverse consequences in terms of fly-parking, along with the extent to which initiatives seen 

in terms of improved public transport services will be able to rely on support through the 

Sustainable Transport Fund set up by Luton Rising. 

 

Holiday Extras Limited believe there are a number of considerations arising from the 

Terminal 2 Multi-Storey Car Park fire which have an impact on traffic and transport 

considerations associated with the DCO application.  

 

The Examining Authority may feel these considerations are best discussed at the Open Floor 

Hearing 3 on Monday 27th November 2023 commencing at 18.00hrs, or at the Issues Specific 

Hearing 7 (Traffic and Transport and Surface Access) timed to take place at 14.00 hrs on 

Wednesday 29th November 2023. 

 

Either way, Holiday Extras Limited look forward to receiving the Examining Authority’s 

views on what they consider to be a relevant matter in the determination of the current DCO 

application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tim North 

 

Tim North 

 

 

Cc:    Howard Dove - Holiday Extras Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




